
Febuary 10, 2020

The Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub met at the Western Sizzlin Restaurant for the February meeting.

Prior to the meeting start, a video entitled 'Dark Side of Ham Radio' was shown.  

The meeting was called to order at 6:34 pm by president Jerry Wharton KA8NJW.
Introductions were made by 28 members and guests.

Minutes of the January meeting were read by John Pitner W8IDW.

Treasurers report was delivered by Jane N8MOW. 

The 50-50 drawing of $22 was won by Kenny WA8LLM.  Bob KB8EFB and Dave WA8KAW each won 
one dozen eggs dontated by Darlene W8PAN.

     
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  

Field Day brief discussion of need to reserve the new shelter adjacent to the Cabin at Ft Boreman 
Park for operations which would eliminate need for additional canopies, etc.  A cost may be associated
with the use.

NEW BUSINESS: 

One new member was voice voted into the Klub – Jim Foster WV8JHF.
One prospective member Eddie Allan KE8HAG was given an application to be voted on at March 
meeting.

Conard KE8HLU opened discussion regarding Klub web presence.  He wants to purchase domain 
sites for Klub calls N8NBL & W8PAR.  Cost is approx. $13 / yr per domain. Motion passed on voice 
vote with Ray N8TWV seconding.

MISC: 

Jerry regaled the group with a colorful brief Ham Radio Valentine's story.

 
The motion was made by Bob KB8EFB, to adjourn the meeting at 7:07 pm.

Minutes by John W8IDW, secretary
List of attendees recorded


